
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tafel Kaarst is moving ! 

 

  Kaarst, Oct. 05, 2023 

Dear customers of Tafel Kaarst, the distribution point of the 

Tafel is moved to Kaarst-Vorst! 

 

The construction site around the parish centre affects our food distribution, 

therefore our distribution center moves to the Kaarst district Vorst. 

 

from 08.11.2023 

Building of the Sparkasse in Vorst; 

41564 Kaarst; Antoniusstr. 1-3 

 

All customers can reach this address with bus line 860. 

You can find timetables in the VRR mobile app (available for free for 

iOS + Android), Parking spaces are very few. 

If possible, please form car pools. 
 

The table distribution takes place in Vorst on Wednesday and Friday. 
The classification by colour remains. 

Please inform yourself about the distribution times and the color order: 

see notices, homepage and Facebook of Kaarster helfen e.V., thank you. 

Wednesday edition 15:00 h - 17:00 h:  

always the color groups red-green and green-red in alternation.   

Friday edition 15:00 h- 17:00 h: 

always the color groups blue-yellow and yellow-blue in alternation. 
 

We look forward to your visit to the Tafel from 08.11. on Wednesdays and Fridays 

in Kaarst – Vorst 
 

Tafelteam Kaarst 

Marie-Luise Grüe, Sabine Kühl, Julia Plum, 

Elmar Kuhlmeier, Thomas Humpfle 

Vorstand Kaarster helfen e.V. 

Ursula Baum, Leo Erdtmann, Rony Nono 

Rena Wertheim, Wolfgang Mielke 

 


